
ANNOUNCEMENT

The Society for International Criminal Law will hold its next session on
Tuesday, 16 May 1989 at the T.M.C. Asser Instituut, Alexanderstraat 20-22,
The Hague. The subject to be discussed will be 'Police cooperation outside the
formal framework of legal advice' (the discussions will be in Dutch), and an
introduction to this subject will be provided by Mr. R.A.F. Gerding, the Head
of the Investigations Department at the Netherlands Ministry of Justice. The
meeting will commence at 6.30 p.m. and coffee, tea and sandwiches will be
provided. Those wishing to attend should contact Mr. R.B. van de Ven or Mrs.
H. Blackford at the T.M.C. Asser Instituut (tel. 070-630900) before 12 May.
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